
From: Green, Stephanie 
Sent: 5/13/2010 1:48:53 PM 
To: Green, Stephanie (stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Update Regarding 2010 Western Conference of Public Service Commissioners Ojai 

June 13-16 

The 2010 Western 
Conference of Public Service Commissioners is fast approaching, and we wanted to 
remind you to make your hotel reservations 
as soon as possible. The block at the Ojai Valley Inn & Spa 
will be lifted on May 20 and all available rooms will return to general 
inventory after May 20. 

Also, there will be a wonderful 
session on Repowering State Economies by Going Green that 
we have put together on the 
afternoon of Sunday, June 13 to kick off the conference. 
Representatives from the California Community College system, the Coalition for the Green Bank, the 
International 
Brotherhood of Electrical Utility Workers and NARUC will discuss the transformation of State economies 
into a de-carbonized 
and sustainable future. The 
discussion will include a spotlight on new jobs being created by exciting new 
technologies, the impact of Federal stimulus money, and whether ARRA is 
working. On Sunday, June 13, join us for a snack starting at 2:30 PM. The Green 
Jobs session will being at 3:30 PM. 

Please note that we have added a tour of the 
Ronald Reagan Foundation and Library on Tuesday afternoon. If you 
have already registered and would like to switch your activity selection, please 
contact Stephanie Green at sjq@cpuc.ca.gov. 

We 
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are looking forward to seeing you in Ojai! For further information about the 
WCPSC, please visit our webpage: httpi//www.cpue.ca.qov/WCPSC/ 

Stephanie Green 

Small Business Manager 

California Public Utilities 
Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, California 
94102 

415-703-5245 fax 
415-703-2411 

siq@cpyc.ca.qov 


